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ATTENDANCE: Heidi Diminick, Michelle Kletter, Patricia Gardner, Joe Somers,
Susan Riggio (Alexander 2016, Bruce 2017);

Meeting began at 7:05 p.m. in the Cafeteria and concluded at 8:30 p.m.
2016 Event: Friday, June 17, 2016 235 seniors
Monthly Business

Minutes: Patricia Gardner - presented for approval.
Treasurer’s Report: Michelle Kletter - Treasurer’s Report presented for approval.

Fundraisers 2015-16:

Monetary Can Collection 50/50 Raffle

First Aid Kits/Paws/Air Fresheners Clothing Drive (Fall & Spring)
Corporate Donations Rosata’s Monthly Dinner
Parent Donations Mother’s Day Plant Sale

Mr. Del Val Mattress Fundraiser

Lawn Signs

Municipal Alliance - Third Tuesday each month, 9 a.m. at Del Val (need
representative)

BOAT - Michelle paid additional $1,500 deposit for the boat.

CLOTHING DRIVE - Jennifer Perna, Chair - April 6-7-8-9-11, 2016, (4 p.m. to 8
p.m.) EXCEPT 4/9 (8 a.m. to noon).

ROSATA’S DINNER FUNDRAISER - Michelle is coordinating; next date is 25 Feb
2016 (Thursday).

KOHL’S - still awaiting receipt of the donation check from last year’s fundraiser.

MOTHER’S DAY FLOWER SALE - Heidi is coordinating sale to be held May 5-6-7,
2016 (Thursday to Saturday).

NIGHT OF MUSIC & FUN - Beth Brogan suggested having a fundraiser with a band
whose members are Del Val graduates. They want to donate proceeds to Project
Graduation. Heidi will contact Beth to discuss!
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MATTRESS FUNDRAISER - 9 April 2016 in Del Val Cafeteria, 10 a.m. to 5 p.m.
We need volunteers to “create activity” during the hours of the sale. Michelle will
be getting flyers from company holding the sale to distribute to sending districts,
etc. Pat will contact the Hunterdon County Democrat, The Observer
(newspapers) and other venues for getting the word out [Billy Gregson TV Media
teacher, Bill Fleming of WRDV-FM (radio in the Delaware Valley)].

SPRING PLAY - March 3-4-5-6, 2016. Heidi wants to sell raffle tickets during
intermission and needs volunteers.

CANS - Joe Somers (coordinator) SENDING DISTRICT REPS: Alexandria: Cathy
Cobb; Frenchtown: Patricia Gardner; Holland: Joe Somers; Kingwood: Beth Ann
Brogan; Milford: Jennifer Perna

T-SHIRTS - Michelle will send e-mail to senior students to submit artwork for the
shirts and/or contact Mr. Finesworth, art teacher.

50/50 RAFFLE - ticket sales are $10 and underway! Drawing is 14 June 2016 at
our meeting.

NEW WEBSITE & E-MAIL - Joe and Pat will collaborate and see if they can get the
site up and running via GoDaddy. Once we go live, the web address will be

delvalprojectgraduation.com. Our new e-mail is
info@delvalprojectgraduation. The new e-mail is active now.

PROJECT GRADUATION NIGHT - BOAT CHAPERONES: So far, Joe Somers, Julie
Somers, Heidi Diminick.

PRIZES - Heidi will send letter to get Red Box movie tickets.

NEXT MEETING * TUESDAY, 15 March 2016, 7 p.m., C-102 OR Cafeteria

Respectfully Subpmitted,
Patricia Gardmer, Secretory 2015-16



